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NEWSLETTER 
1st November 2019  

 

 

 Parents’ Evening & Early Years Play Sessions  
This week we have sent home letters about our 
Early Years play sessions and Key Stage One and 

Two parents’ evenings.  
Please make sure you complete the time slot slips 

and send them back into school as soon as possible.  

Aldi Stickers 
Thank you!!!! We have filled two posters. This is an 
amazing achievement. Thank you for your support. 
Mr Warburton is going to send them off and we will 

keep you updated about our potential kit.  
 

Film Night!  
 

Do you fancy dropping the kids back at 
school for a few hours?  

 
…well on Thursday 7th November we are 

offering a ‘Film night’ where you can do just 
that from 5.00pm until 7.00pm.  

 
Pay £3 per child, 2 children is £5 or £8 for a 

family ticket. We will supervise your 
child/children for 2 hours whilst we watch a 
movie and eat treats. We can only welcome 
children who currently attend St Edmund’s. 

 
You can secure places for the film night by 

paying online via ParentPay. You must pay in 
advance on ParentPay to enter on the night. 

All profits from the night will be added to 
school fund!   

 
You must pay by Monday 4th November to 

secure a place!  

Welcome Back!   
Welcome back. We hope that you had a lovely 

half term holiday. We are in our second half term 
of the year already.  

 
Just a reminder that this is a very busy half term, 
lots of dates were on the last newsletter and can 

be found online. Please take a look we don’t 
want you to miss anything.  

 
School will be closed on Monday 25th November 

for staff training.   
       

 
 Diabetes Day  

We will be marking World Diabetes Day on 
Thursday 14th November. Please wear non 

uniform and blue if possible. Bring a donation 
along and all funds will go Salford Royal 

Children’s Diabetes Team. Thank you for your 
support.  

 
 

 

Christmas! 
 
 

Ho Ho Ho! Oh yes, it is nearly that time of year 
again. Our Christmas production dates are 
below. Ticket information will be sent home 
soon!  
Nursery Production 
Tuesday 10th December 10.00am  
 
Reception Production  
Wednesday 11th December 10.00am  
 
Key Stage One Production  
Wednesday 11th December 1.30pm  
Thursday 12th December 10.00am  
(same production repeated)  

All productions will take place in our school 
hall. 

Key Stage Two will also have a Carol Service in 
church on Tuesday 17th December at 1.30pm.  

We will miss you!   
Mrs Hans is leaving us today. Thank you so very 
much for all you have done for our children and 
their families. We will certainly miss Mrs Hans. 

Best of luck at your new school Mrs Hans.  
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